
 

NOTICE 24-2020: FURTHER EXTENSION OF RENT FREE DAYS AT THE PORT OF 

POINT LISAS 

 
 

April 17th, 2020 

 

 

Further to our Notice 16-2020 dated March 29th, 2020, please be advised that PLIPDECO 

has further extended the period of Rent Free Storage Days from April 15th 2020 to April 

30th 2020. This is applicable to full containerised cargo, general cargo and warehouse 

cargo. 

 

Gate operations will continue to be from 0700 hours to 2300 hours Monday to Friday. 

Stakeholders will be notified accordingly should there be any changes to the 

aforementioned. 

 

We remain committed and continue to work collectively with our stakeholders during this 

challenging time for businesses and the economy as whole. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: info@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 


